
 

 
 
November 10, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Chris Murphy    
Senior Director – Government Affairs 
Inmarsat 
1101 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 120 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
        
Re:  Expedited Inmarsat Coordination  
     Paumalu, Hawaii 
     Transmit/Receive Earth Stations 
 
Dear Mr. Murphy: 
 
Expedited verbal, email, and written coordination was conducted with the Local 
Television Transmission Service licensees listed below: 
 
 3G Wireless 
 Aerial Video Systems 
 Broadcast Sports 
 Goodyear Tire & Rubber Company 
 On Scene Video Production  
 Onboard Images  
 Production & Satellite Services, Inc. 
 Remote Facilities Consulting Services  
 RF Film, Inc. 
 RF Technology, LLC 
 Total RF Marketing, Inc. 
 Universal Satellite Communications, Inc. 
 Western Technical Services (A Division of Focus Communications, Inc.) 
 Wolfe Air Aviation  
 
All of the above carriers have been contacted by phone, and confirmed that the 
earth stations will not pose problems to their operations.  
 
Please call me at (703) 726-5660, if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
COMSEARCH 

    
Jeffrey E. Cowles      
Principal Frequency Planner     
Microwave and Satellite Services 


